






CPT UK
22 Greencoat Place
London
SW1P 1PR

22nd September 2023

FAO: Hannah Tooze and Katherine Macdivitt
Road Freight Strategy
Department for Transport

RE: CONSULTATION ON AMENDMENT TO GB LAW FOR PEOPLE WHO RETURN TO GREAT BRITAIN WITH AN EEA DRIVING LICENCE

Thank you for your letter, dated 4th September 2023 which invites our feedback regarding the above proposals.

The Confederation of Passenger Transport UK (CPT) has considered the outlined proposals. CPT supports the outlined proposals in full.

We thank you for including us in this exercise, and we look forward to being able to assist in the future.

Yours sincerely,




Gavin Miller, Operations Manager



 



image1.jpeg
Driving
the UK
forward

Confederation of Passenger Transport

22 Greencoat Place, London SWIP IPR

0207240 3131 - admin@cpt-uk.org - cpt-uk.org

A company limited by guarantee No. 1182437 England




